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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
4th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A slightly shorter email today as I have included the termly parents and carers 
survey here. If you have the time to complete this survey, I really would appreciate it as it 
gives us some comparative data about how we are doing as well as giving us suggestions 
for improvement. 
 
We have one week left of term (different to many parts of the country I know, including the 
rest of my own family). On Friday 11th April we finish at the normal time of 3pm. When 
students return after Easter on Monday 28th April we will go back to our usual rule of no 
black jumpers being worn by students as the weather should have improved by then. We 
will tell students about this next week but please could you support this after Easter. 
 
We have our local MP, Jacob Collier, visiting the school today to come and see the 
excellent work we are doing with our students.  
 
We also have the Year 11 individual and group photo today that parents will have the 
opportunity of purchasing. 
 
As I say, a shorter email today and if you could complete the survey (less than 5 minutes) I 
really would appreciate it. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/AReqjfDc3c2v64fQA

